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Indian Institute of Management Jammu organises ‘Aarambh’ 

Jammu, June 20 (Scoop News)-The Indian Institute of Management, Jammu, organized an IIM 

Alumnus meet-up session on June 20th, 2021. The purpose of the session was to guide the 

incoming IIM students for their upcoming two years of MBA. The speakers for the session 

were Mr. Swapnil Chauhan, TAS Officer (Tata Administrative Services) at Tata Trusts; Mr. 

Aakash Agarwal, ERP consultant at PwC India; Mr. Prasun Shekhar, Management Trainee at 

Asian Paints; Ms. Surabhi Modi, Trader Assistant at J.P. Morgan & Chase; Ms. Simran Verma, 

Senior Business Associate at Tech Mahindra. 

 

The session started with the virtual tour of IIM Jammu's upcoming new campus. After that, 

Mr. Rajni Ranjan, Placement Officer, IIM Jammu, introduced the day's distinguished panelists. 

A welcome note was presented by Mr. Jabir Ali, Placements Chairperson, IIM Jammu. He 

talked about the teaching pedagogy at IIMs. He also mentioned how students from different 

backgrounds join MBA, and the institutes render them with just the right kind of skill sets and 

prepare them for the corporate world. After his address, the panelists shared their reflections 

on life during and after MBA, how to build up a strong profile, and other relevant topics. 

 

Mr. Chauhan, while spouting the session, talked about how the IIM Culture helps MBA 

graduates stand different throughout their corporate careers. He emphasized the significance 

of knowledge and skills and urged the students to work every day to upskill themselves. Ms. 

Modi, while taking forward the discussion, introduced the importance of networking and 

connections. She explained why it is vital to get out of one's comfort zone. Mr. Shekhar shared 

his MBA experience with the students. He stressed the importance of concentrating on one 

thing at a time. Ms. Verma, while addressing the students, stated that being part of different 

clubs and committees helps you grow since it gives you discernment of ownership and 

responsibility. Finally, Mr. Agarwal presented the mantra 'Learn, Unlearn and Relearn' to the 

students. He suggested that the students not hesitate while trying out new things since these 

two years for them are to make maximum mistakes before entering the corporate world. 

 

The address was then taken over by an exuberant Q & A round and ended with a thank you 

note by the organizing committee. 

 

 

 

 


